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Dear Pi Phi Sister, 

 

It is hard to believe that this year we celebrate our five year anniversary as an alumnae club!  Time sure does fly when 

we are having fun!  It seems like yesterday, that many of us met for the first time at Timarron Country Club, to charter 

our new and exciting Southlake Area Alumnae Club.  We have enjoyed watching our club grow and prosper, with each 

passing year. 

Last year we had 71 dues paying members from the neighboring cities of Argyle, Colleyville, Coppell, Grapevine, 

Southlake, and Trophy Club.  If you haven’t had the opportunity to join us over the past four years, we hope that you 

will consider coming to any, or all, of our fun, planned events. 

We have an exciting calendar planned with chapter events, family gatherings, collegiate involvement, and opportunities 

to give to our communities.  Even if you can only participate in a portion of the activities, we know you will find it 

rewarding to be connected once again, through the friendship, leadership, and sisterhood, that bonds us all together as Pi 

Beta Phi Alumnae. 

If you would like to join the Southlake Area Alumnae Club, please complete the enclosed “Membership Form”, and mail 

it with your dues payment by September 1st.  If you have already paid your 2006-2007 dues, please send only the 

membership form so that we may update the club directory. 

Almost a third of our membership have paid their dues for 2006-2007.  These members are listed below so that you may 

see the diversity of our club membership. 

 

Our kick off meeting and social will begin at 7pm, Tuesday, September 12th, at Karen Vering’s home, 1301 St. Albans 

Path, Southlake.  You will receive a reminder card in the mail prior to the event.  I look forward to seeing you at our first 

meeting and during the upcoming year! 

 

Your friend and sister in Pi Phi, 

 

Audrey Pennings 

President, Southlake Area Alumnae Club 

AL Beta: Lisa Fox KS Alpha: Ann Boyd NM Alpha: Crystal Duran TX Epsilon: Emily Kerlee 

AR Alpha: Audrey Pennings KS Beta: Carol Stiffler NY Gamma: Kathy Gray TX Epsilon: Melanie Metzger 

CA Delta: Jane Heiserman MO Alpha: Lynn Schumacher OK Alpha: Dana Bourland TX Epsilon: Kim Moline 

CA Zeta: BJ Landers MS Beta: Shelley Cary SC Beta: Nancy Maenza TX Epsilon: Paula Shepherd 

FL Delta: Kris McCorvey NE Beta: Karen Vering TX Beta: Jeriann Crawford VA Delta: Linda Jensen 



 Audrey Pennings, President 

 608 Potomac Place 

 Southlake, TX 76092 

 Phone: 817.424.0182 

 Email: ampenni@yahoo.com 

Southlake Area Alumnae Club 

of Pi Beta Phi 

Start shopping now for that 

special angel ornament.   

Let the trading begin! 

December 17 2:00 p.m. 

Mother/Daughter Tea. 

Lisa Fox’s home-  4512 

Cresthaven,  Colleyville 

Bring your moms & daughters 

for  a special holiday gathering. 

January 9 7:00 p.m. 

Uncork, Unwind, & Un-Whine. 

Farpointe Cellars Wine Bar, 

721 E. Southlake Blvd., 

Southlake 

Casual get-together with wine-

tasting and unwinding after the 

holiday chaos. 

February Daytime. 

Champions Are Readers (CAR) 

Program at Bluebonnet 

Elementary School,  Keller 

February 6 7:00 p.m. 

Appetizer & Recipe Exchange. 

Kathy Gray’s home-  2406 

Brushcreek Drive, Keller 

March 6  7:00 p.m. 

Cooking Demonstration and 

Dinner.  Market Street-  5605 

Colleyville Blvd., Colleyville  

September 12 7:00 p.m. 

Kick-off Meeting.  Karen 

Vering’s home- 

1301 St. Albans Path, Southlake 

Reconnect with your Pi Phi 

sisters, hear plans for the year.   

October 3 7:00 p.m. 

Make-it, Bake-it, Sew-it, Grow-

it, or Fake-it.  Nancy Tsay’s 

home- 1412 Sandstone Court, 

Southlake 

Bring a “homemade” or a store 

bought item for silent auction.  

Tons of fun and a great 

fundraiser for our club! 

October weekend      TBA 

Family Event 

November 7 7:00 p.m. 

Fraternity Heritage / Cookie 

Shine and Collegian Gift Bags. 

Audrey Pennings home-  608 

Potomac Place, Southlake 

Experience the festivities with a 

Pi Phi tradition, and assemble 

study bags for local chapters. 

December 5 7:00 p.m. 

Angel Ornament Exchange. 

Susan Wilson’s home-  4506 

Shady Wood Lane,  Colleyville 

April 3  7:00 p.m. 

Founders’ Day Workshop.  

Jeriann Crawford’s home-  

1101 Fontaine Drive 

Working meeting to create and 

assemble materials for our 

Founders’ Day luncheon. 

April 15  Daytime 

Founders’ Day.   Trophy Club 

Country Club-  500 Trophy 

Club Drive, Trophy Club 

Honor our founders at this 

special celebration with the 

Texas Epsilon Chapter (UNT). 

April 27               Evening 

Beaux and Arrow Social Event– 

Lone Star Park-  Horseraces, 

private suite, and dinner. 

May 8  7:00 p.m. 

End-of-year meeting and dinner  

TBA.  Celebrate our  chapter 

accomplishments and say “So-

long” for summer . . . 

June  TBA 

Recruitment workshop meeting 

with alumnae and actives. 

Help shape the future of Pi 

Beta Phi! 
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The Texas Epsilon Chapter  (UNT, Denton) would like our help during Recruitment (Rush).   

• Monday, August 21, 1:00-3:30,  Need 10-15 members for “Mock Rush” party. 

• Contact Audrey Pennings to volunteer: 817-424-0182 

• FYI-Our club is providing 2 meals for the UNT chapter during Recruitment. 
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Is your contact information 

correct  at Pi Beta Phi 

headquarters?    

Update it today, and stay 

connected for life!    

http:\\www.pibetaphi.org 

 

Friends & Leaders  

for Life! 

Assistance for Texas Epsilon  Assistance for Texas Epsilon  Assistance for Texas Epsilon  Assistance for Texas Epsilon      

    



7pm, Tuesday, September 12, at 

Karen Verings home… 

1301 St. Albans Path, Southlake 

        

 Yours In Pi Phi - Audrey 

Welcome back for another fun year 

with the Southlake Area Alumnae 

Club.  I hope you have enjoyed your 

summer with family, friends, special 

projects, or traveling. 

Inside this issue, you’ll  get a quick 

recap of recent accomplishments, 

information about upcoming 

events, and our “Alumnae Club 

Calendar”, listing dates and events  

for the upcoming year. 

I look forward to seeing many of 

you at our kick off meeting at  

President’s CornerPresident’s CornerPresident’s CornerPresident’s Corner    

 

• Carol Inge Warren Award/ Financial 

Adviser of the Year– Honorable Mention 

    We are proud of our very own Paula Shepherd,     

who was awarded, “Honorable Mention” for the  

Financial Adviser of the Year.   Way to go Paula! 

 

Congratulations to our entire club, and a big thank 

you to all of the members who helped us to 

achieve these very deserving and exceptional 

awards! 

You can view a video of the award ceremony on 

the Pi Beta Phi website at www.pibetaphi.org. 
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Chapter Officers: 
 
President 

Audrey Pennings 
817.424.0182 

 
VP Membership 
       Nancy Maenza 
 817.442.8876 
 
VP Programming 

Kathy Gray 
817.416.9367 
 

VP Communications 
Karen Vering 
817.329.7982 

 
Treasurer 

Carol Stiffler 
972.393.0730 

 
Secretary 

Jeriann Crawford 
817.424.0915 

 
Fund Raising 

Jane Heiserman 
817.416.5826 

       Melissa Adams 
 817.424.1322 
       
ACRIC 
 Jenny Welsh 

817.431.9496 
 
Fraternity Heritage 

Leigh Ann Ihrig 
817.498.4433 
 

Alumnae/Chapter Liaison 
 Jane Heiserman 

817.416.5826 
 

Special Events 
BJ Landers  
817.329.1555 
 

Young Alumnae Chrmn 
 Michelle Meyer 

817.741.5404 

AWARDS 2006 

The Southlake Area Alumnae Club was 

recognized as an outstanding alumnae club, 

amongst approximately 345 clubs in the U.S. and Canada.  

We received the following awards: 

 

• Club of Superior Performance 

We were awarded and listed, as one of the, “Clubs of 

Superior Performance”.   This is based upon overall 

performance. 

• Excellence in Communication 

We were awarded and listed as one of the clubs of, 

“Excellence In Communication”.   This is based upon 

email and printed communication. 

 

 

Our ACRIC, Jenny Welsh, has been 

very busy this summer, completing 

RIF’s for numerous, area, young 

ladies.   

We met at Dana Bourland’s home, 

June 6th, for our first, annual, 

“Recruitment Workshop”.  We had a 

huge turnout of approximately 40 

alumnae and active collegiate 

members.   We enjoyed “fiesta” 

themed drinks and appetizers, 

socialized, and most importantly, 

helped Jenny and Dana put 

together the numerous RIF’s, to 

be sent to schools all over the 

country. 

This new meeting was a huge 

success, and we look forward to 

continuing this new tradition.  
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